Rafi Miah

From: Jo Bevan

Sent: 10 February 2022 17:45

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Objection to planning application 2021/3225/P Murphys Yard

Hi there,
| am writing to let you know | object to the planning application 2021/3225/P Murphys Yard as it is too
much high rise development close to the Heath that will disturb the views and encroach on the protected
ecology and wildlife of the area.

| am not against the development in principle but it should not be so high rise.

Best wishes

Joanna Bevan

5 Vane close

London
NW3 5UN



